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Mr. A. Giambusso Y pyg'?p
Deputy Director of Reactor Projects u e, -

Directorate of Licensing f 1*

United States Atomic Energy Commission 'g /s 8)# }
A <. ?)

Washington, D. C. 20545

Subject: Docket No. 50-346 #

Dear Mr. Giambusso:

Your letter of January 18, 1973, informed us of the results of your
preliminary review of our tendered application for an operating
license for the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station, including a listing
of deficiencies in the FSAR.

In response to your letter, we are enclosing revised pages of the FSAR
which contain further infor=ation concerning items identified by an
asterisk in the enclosure to your letter as information that is required
prior to acceptance of our application. This material is identified by
the covering index sheet.
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We hope that tb's infor=ation is fully responsive to your request and
provides all information necessary for full acceptance of the FSAR
and operating license application.

| Yours very truly,
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